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NEWS / PROFESSION

COPA Awards Continued Recognition to CCE
Editorial Staff

On April 8th, 1992, the board of directors of the Council on Postsecondary Accreditation (COPA),
an independent national association of accrediting agencies, awarded continued recognition to the
Chiropractic Council on Education (CCE). The scope of recognition is for the accredititation of
institutions offering the doctor of chiropractic degree. The next scheduled consideration of CCE's
recognition will be January of 1997.
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